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DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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To                      JAYZON T. CARDIRES
Division DRRM Coordinator

Subject :           ATTENDANCE IN THE CAMP COORDINATION AND CAMP
MANAGEMENT (CCCM) TRAINING

Date       :          October 24, 2023

In reference to the invitation letter of The Provincial Disaster Risk Reduction and
Management  Office  dated  October  24,   2023  from  Chirstopher  T.  Tan,  Provincial
Government Department Head of Provincial Disaster RIsk Reduction and Management
Office, you are hereby requested to participate in the "Camp Coordination and Camp
Management |CCCM) Training" from October 25-27, 2023 at Avenue One Hotel,
Di8Os City.

The training aims to build the capacity of different organizations to effectively
coordinate and manage camps for displaced populations while upholding humanitarian
principles, ensuring the safety and well-being of displaced individuals during crises.

For information and comphiance.

RELAHE P. ESTACIO
OIC - Schools Division Superintendent

For the in the a

FRANCES JruDE D.
Administrative

Officer-In-C
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ce of:

ENDRAS
fficerv

Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone 11, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396



Republic of the Philippines

PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT 0F DAVAO DEL SuR

PROVINCIAL DISASTER R[SK REDUCTION AND IVIANAGEMENT OFFICE
Regional Evacuation Center Building, Capitol Compound, Barangay Matti, Digos City 8002
Tel. No. (082) 553 9620 Hotline No. 0918-4507-413 Email: pdrrm.davsur@gmail.com

October 24, 2023

MELANIE P. ESTACIO CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

Roxas Street Cor. Lopez Jaena Street,

Zone  11,  Digos City

Ma,am:

Greetings of peace!

The  Provincial  Disaster  Risk  Reduction  and  Management  Office  will  be  conducting  Camp
Coordination and Camp Management (CCCM) Training on October 25-27, 2023 at Avenue
One Hotel, Digos City.

This training aims to build the capacity of different organizations to effectively coordinate and
manage camps for displaced  populations while  upholding humanitarian  principles,  ensuring
the safety and well-being of displaced individuals during crises.

As  part of the  initiative, we would  like to invite Mr. Jayzon T. Cardines-PDO Il-DRRM from

your office to attend the said training.

For further  clarification  on  matters  pertaining  hereto,  you  may  reach  Ms.  Hanie  8.  Flores
through her mobile number at 0951262 9672 or email us at odrrm.davsur@gmail.com.

We are hoping for your positive response on this matter. Thank you and God bless!
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